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Can you help??

Clothes Bin

Upcoming 
Events:

Happy New Year!
Hello and happy new year!  

Since our fabulous Film Nights, we have had a quiet few weeks with events but
we have been planning lots more exciting things for this term and the rest of the
year! Keep your eyes peeled for the information coming out about our next
events and we hope to see you there!
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Match Funding
Did you know that  money we raise at an event that you
volunteer at could be matched by your employer?
Companies may match the fundraising total for an event,
or for the stall that their employee is working on. Usually,
it is as simple as supplying your employer with a letter
from the Friends detailing the date and nature of the
event, together with the total raised. High street banks,
building societies, supermarkets and large corporations
are likely to do match funding, but these schemes are not
exclusive to the major corporate giants. If you work for an
independent company, they may be interested in
charitable giving through match funding too!

If your company offers match funding and you would like
to help at any of our upcoming events, please do let us
know!

Did you know that recycling your
unwanted clothes can help the Friends

of Langshott?

Just outside the library there is a clothes
bin  where you can put any unwanted
clothing. For every kilo collected, the

Friends get 40p!

Upcoming 
Events:

Friday 9th
february
friday 9th feb -
FRIDAY 23rd Feb
Tuesday 26th
March
wednesday 27th
march

Disco
KS1 4 - 5

Ks2 - 5.30 - 7

Readathon

Easter Hunt
&cake sale 

Doughnut Sale
Thank you so much to everyone that supported our

doughnut sale through volunteering and buying
doughnuts. The sale raised a fantastic £142.11!

Mufti Day 


